Good Morning StrongBodies (Non-Extension) Leaders, 

Yesterday, UW-Madison Provost Karl Scholz announced that UW-Madison has pulled back on non-credit activities this summer. That means typical June-July-August events held on Campus will have to be canceled.

To be consistent and safe, the StrongBodies in-person programs across the state will also be postponed through May 31st. We very well may be extending those dates and will continue to update you as the situation in WI progresses. 


We know that this is impacting many of your StrongBodies particpants around the State. 

UW-Madison Extension has started virtual StrongBodies Programs via Zoom. 

If your non-profit would like to offer StrongBodies virtually, we NEED you to take some additional steps to ensure consistency, fidelity and improved mapping. 

** If you are interested in hosting your own local virtual StrongBodies, please read this StrongBodies-NON Extension COVID-19 Response. 

You will then follow the steps to ensure that your StrongBodies virtual program in approved. (if you are a go-getter and already started a virtual class, please contact me and we can get you caught up!) 

Let me know if you have additional thoughts or questions. 

Stay Safe, Healthy & Strong! 

Angela Flickinger MPH, RD, NETA-PT
Healthy Eating & Active Living Program Manager  UW-Madison, Division of Extension
New Email: angela.flickinger@wisc.edu
608.751.3734
ttps://extension.wisc.edu/health/  
https://fyi.extension.wisc.edu/strongwomenwisconsin/

[image: ]

[bookmark: _GoBack]

image1.png
Extension
UNIVERSITY OF WISCONSIN-MADISON




